FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Vermeer Midwest Expands Operations with New Location in Bloomington, IN

[Bloomington, IN] – Vermeer Midwest, a leading provider of industrial equipment and solutions, is pleased to announce the opening of its newest location at 5066 S Production Drive, Bloomington, IN 47403. The new facility will officially open its doors to customers on October 2, 2023, and will offer a comprehensive range of parts and service solutions for the region's businesses and contractors.

Vermeer Midwest has been serving the Midwest's industrial and construction needs for years, and this expansion marks a significant milestone in the company's mission to provide exceptional support and equipment expertise to its valued customers. The Bloomington location will serve as a hub for the sale of parts and service for a wide range of Vermeer, Yanmar, Teupen, and other complementary equipment, including but not limited to horizontal directional drills, trenchers, tree care equipment, and more.

Key Highlights of Vermeer Midwest's New Location in Bloomington, IN:

1. Extensive Parts Inventory: Vermeer Midwest understands the importance of keeping your equipment running smoothly. The new location boasts a vast inventory of genuine Vermeer parts to ensure quick and efficient replacements, minimizing downtime for businesses and contractors.

2. Expert Service Technicians: Our highly trained service technicians will be on hand to provide expert maintenance, repairs, and technical support. Whether it's routine maintenance or complex repairs, our team is committed to keeping your equipment in peak condition.

3. Convenient Access: The strategic location of the Bloomington facility ensures easy access for customers across the region. We're dedicated to serving the local community and beyond with top-notch equipment solutions.

4. Exceptional Customer Service: At Vermeer Midwest, customer satisfaction is our top priority. Our experienced staff will be ready to assist with any inquiries, ensuring that every customer's needs are met promptly and professionally.

5. Community Commitment: Vermeer Midwest is committed to being a responsible corporate citizen. We look forward to becoming an integral part of the Bloomington community, contributing to its growth and development.

The grand opening of Vermeer Midwest's Bloomington location is a testament to the company's dedication to providing exceptional products and services to its customers. The October 2, 2023, opening date marks the beginning of a new chapter in Vermeer Midwest's growth and success.

For more information about Vermeer Midwest and its new Bloomington location, please visit our website at www.vermeermidwest.com or contact us at 888-809-5640 or info@vermeermidwest.com

About Vermeer Midwest:
Vermeer Midwest is a trusted provider of industrial equipment and solutions in the Midwest. With a rich history of serving the region's construction and industrial needs, Vermeer Midwest is committed to delivering top-quality equipment, parts, and service to its valued customers.
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